CONSULADO GENERAL DE ESPANA monTReAL, . December 27, 1943.

1155 METCALFE STREET
PROTECCIONES 5

No. 955
J.763

Gentlemen:
I am writing to acknowledge with many
thanks the recelpt of your letter of December £0th,
in which you kindly informed me that you shipped
presents for the Japanese internees at Camp 101
on the 13th of this month by Canadian Pacific Exprgss.
I appreciate your good wishe; very much,
and I return to you my best coﬁpliments of the

s5eason.

Consul General of Spain
in charge of Japanese interests

Messrs. J. Wakabayashi,
I. Yamakawa & H. Nagano,
Spokesmen for Japanese Nationals,
Rosebery, B.C.
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